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LOOKING AHEAD 

Month of October  

Stop Bullying Month   

Sept 27  

PBIS Celebration  

Sept 27  

Dress Down Day  $1 

Oct 7— Reschedule   

Stop Bullying Month Pep Rally 

Grades 5–7  

Oct 7— Reschedule  

Parent Bullying Class  6:00 p.m. 

Oct 8  

Early Dismissal  1:30 p.m.  

Oct 11  

Staff Development  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Oct 14   

Fall Break—NO SCHOOL   

Oct 21  

Conferences—NO SCHOOL  

Oct 25  

Fall Fest—Grades 4-7  

Oct 31  

Fall Fest—Grades K-3 
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STOP BULLYING MONTH–OCTOBER 2019 

The staff and students of Athlos 

Academy of Jefferson Parish will use 

the month of October to begin to work 

together to make Athlos Academy a 

safe school and stop bullying. During 

the month we will have a pep rally for 

our students in grades 5-7 during 

morning huddle on Monday, October 7. 

The pep rally is rescheduled from 

October 1, which was previously 

posted in the newsletter. The parent 

class is also rescheduled to October 7 

at 6:00 p.m. Melissa Licali, Education 

Director at the Anti-Defamation League 

of New Orleans, will facilitate the pep 

rally for the students. Students will also 

have stop bullying awareness huddles 

in their classrooms throughout the 

month. To show solidarity throughout 

the month, students and staff may wear 

their stop bullying t-shirts with Athlos 

bottoms on the following days: 

• Tuesday, October 1 

• Monday, October 7 

• Tuesday, October 15 

• Tuesday, October 22 

• Monday, October 28 

If you pre-ordered t-shirts, they will be 

delivered to homerooms/classrooms on 

Thursday, September 26. If you have 

any questions, please contact Marijohn 

Robinson at mrobinson@athlosjp.org. 

We are seeking volunteers to help us monitor the yard during 

free play and in the cafeteria during meal times. The first free 

play begins at 10 a.m. and the first lunch shift begins at 10:30 

a.m. If you are interested or need more information, please 

contact Marijohn Robinson at mrobinson@athlosjp.org. 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
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EUREKA MATH—HOMEWORK HELP  

Does your student need math homework assistance? Eureka Math is able to offer that assistance to our scholars. Sign 

up for a free account at GreatMinds.org/store/signup. Next, you will access our dashboard, where you will need to 

enter the following product key: 8010H000001Xo9AQAS to access your Homework Helper eBook. This product key is 

specific to Athlos Academy of Jefferson Parish. You will only use this code once per student and/or family. Next, you can 

select the various grade-levels and Homework Helper eBook and then click Launch Product. If you have any questions, 

please contact the front office and ask to speak with our academic administrators.  

YOUNG REMBRANDTS ART CLASSESS FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES 

K-7 ARE NOW CLOSED—WAITLIST 

Currently the art classes provided by Young Rembrandts of Louisiana are filled. All applications at this point will be 

placed on a waitlist.  

Young Rembrandts, in order to accommodate the high volume of Athlos families that are interested in the classes, is 

looking for additional teachers. If you are interested in this part-time opportunity, please contact Young Rembrandts 

directly. 

You can reach Young Rembrandts regarding teaching and further information at (504) 533-8485 (text or call). 

PARENT RESOURCE ROOM—FOOD BANK AND UNIFORM EXCHANGE 

It was previously mentioned that the parent resource room would be available in September, however, due to some 

scheduling conflicts, the room will not open until later in October. We apologize for any inconvenience that this delay may 

have caused. However, we are still taking any donations (school uniforms, furniture, books, and other items). We will 

keep you posted in this weekly newsletter with updates and the official opening. If you have any questions, please 

contact Marijohn Robinson at mrobinson@athlosjp.org. 
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